Nebraska Association of Blind Students planning meeting for September 20, 2022 
· Meeting called to order at 8:06pm 
· Members present: Brandon Peters, president
·  Ashleah Chamberlain, board member
· Geralyn Konruff, guest
· Mike Hansen, advisor 
· Cassidy Kruse 
· Rachna K, secretary
· Brandon brought up the plans for the college success seminar Sept. 23rd to the 25th. 
· We reviewed ideas along with events happening locally including Furlongs for Paws in Papillion.
· Also, we discussed White Cane Awareness Day 
· Brandon moved to celebrate BEAM with the Omaha chapter on a bus travel adventure between Westroads and Gene Leahy Mall on White Cane awareness day and a post to social media, also to join Furlongs for Paws; motion carried. 
· Rachna mentioned Share-A-Fare, a transportation subsidy program since ride receipts were to be turned in by the end of that day for reimbursement. Those in Lincoln should receive the service, too. Eligibility and more are available at www.shareafare.org. 
· Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Rachna K, Secretary
